Docket No. 50-269 ;
JAN 17 W73

D. ¥outh, Assisiant Director for Reactor safety, Directorate of Licensing

OCONEE ECCS - FLOODLINE BREAK

The anplicant (Duke through B&W) has submitted a letter report, dated
January 15, 1973 providing its analysis of the postulated floodline break
accident for Oconee Unit 1.

Ve will need your final evaluation of this information prior to

March 1, 1973 in order to complete our Oconee station SEYR supplement in

1 accordance with Blue Book Schedules. Fowever, since we intend to license
Oconee 1 on February 2, 1973 ve need information vithin the next few days
to use as the bar .a for temtative Technical Specification 1imits on the
operation of Oconee Unit 1. In particular, what power linits and wvhat
plant modifications will be required at some time in the future?

Original Signed by
Alhert Schwencer

A. Schwencer, Chief
Pressurized Water Leactors Branch No. &
Directorate of Licensing

cc: R, C. DeYoung
V. Stello
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